
SCHOOL HOUSE NEWS 
 
Apr. 4  Spring Uniforms 
  Brothers Night 
Apr. 5  Winter Clubs 
Apr. 6  Writing Road Map – 4th Grade 
Apr. 7  Writing Road Map – 7th Grade 

BWF 8th Grade 
Winter Clubs 

Apr. 8  BWF 7th Grade 
  Spring Musical 7:00 PM BSA 
  Pizza Fusion Vendor Night 
  Rickey’s Vendor Night 
Apr. 9  Spring Musical 8:10 PM BSA 
  Pizza Fusion Vendor Night 
  Rickey’s Vendor Night 
Apr. 10 Open House 1:00-2:00 PM 
  Mother/Son Outing 
Apr. 11 Book Fair begins 
  5th Grade Parent Meeting 7:00 PM cafeteria 
Apr. 12 Winter Clubs 
  BWF 6th Grade 
  Development Meeting 7:00 PM library 
Apr. 13 PTA Meeting 8:15 AM cafeteria 
  Open Classroom Night 7:00-8:00 PM 
Apr. 14 Class of 2011 Day 
  Winter Clubs 
  SJAA meeting 7:00 PM business office 
Apr. 15 Progress Reports 
  Prayer Service 1:15 PM church 
  No EDP 
Apr. 16 Royals Spring Clean-Up 
Apr. 18-25 School Closed 
  Easter Break  
Apr. 26 School reopens  
Apr. 28 ARF Grades 6,7,8 
  Spelling B – 8:30 AM Grades 4/5 cafeteria 
            9:00 AM  Grades 6-8 cafeteria 
 
 
REMINDERS 
Spring Uniforms – All boys and girls in grades 5 through 7 and 8th graders no longer 
must wear the school sweater or senior fleece daily.  However, during the early spring, 
the mornings can be chilly.  If a sweater is needed in school, it must be the school 
sweater.  Boys may wear the khaki shorts.  



School Shoes – Lately some of our older girls have taken to wearing moccasin shoes that 
have a lace running along the side and ending in a bow on the top of the school.  This is 
not the uniform shoe.  The uniform shoe is to be an oxford type shoe with several eyelets 
for lacing (buck or similar style), not a slip on shoe.   
 
Dress Down Passes – Easter basket stuffers and any other passes must be used with in 
the school year they are issued.  They can not be transferred to the next year.  Also, dress 
down passes may be used only by the receiving student.  They are not transferrable to 
another student either. 
 
Open Classroom Night – All families are invited to this event.  Visit all classrooms and 
view an array of projects and works of the students. Just a reminder - this is not a 
conference night, however.   
 
The Magic Land of Oz – Our Drama Club has been working all year on this production.  
Bring the family and enjoy a little different spin on the original story.  You can purchase 
tickets through school or at the door.  $6.00 for adults   $4.00 for students (wherever they 
go to school). 
School tickets – send the money in an envelope with your child’s name/grade on it and 
how many adult or student tickets needed.  Indicate which night performance you want to 
attend – Friday 7:00 PM or Saturday 8:10 PM. You can send a check made out to St. 
James School, as well. 
Vendors – Pizza Fusion and Ricky’s are offering special vendor St. James nights on April 
8th and 9th.  Be sure you mention that you are from St. James.  They give a portion of 
their receipts back to the school! 


